
P IGH C
PITTSFIELD AE~ILJEDUCT CDMPANY, INC.

25 Manchester Street
Merrimack, NH 03054
603-882-5191 (phone)
603-913-2305 (fax)

SENT VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

December 3, 2012

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc.
Tariff NHPUC NO. 5 WATER

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed one (1) originals and two (2) copies of the following pages
for Pittsfield Aqueduct Company., Inc.:

1. Cancellation of Supplement No. 6
2. Cancellation of Supplement No. 7

I trust you will find this satisfactory and if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me.

Sincerely,

74~
Charles T. oepper
Director, Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures


